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To all Participants 

of the 6th Friendship Gathering and Workshop 

Puck, Poland 

 

Dear participants, dear friends, 

 

Now it's definite: Because of the COVID-19 crisis, this year there will be no Friendship 

Gathering in Puck. The date in October had at least also been cancelled because of the  

expected weather conditions. 

 

For the 6th Sub Regional Friendship Gathering and Workshop we fixed the date Sunday, May 

9th, to Sunday, May 16th 2021, and made a booking for the rooms. We hope and expect, that 

all till now registered participants will be able to join us at this time. 

 

If this new date will not be convenient  for you, so please contact our secretary Manne Bosse 

– manfred-bosse@gmx.de - as soon as possible, but April 5th 2021 latest. 

 

For our participants we could open the possibility of an earlier arrivel, up from May 7th 2021. 

Please give us a short note, if you want to come earlier. After April 5th 2021 we will inform 

you all about further details and conditions. 

 

Best wishes and we hope, that you all may stay well, 

 

Gut Pfad, Czuwaj, Bud Pripraven, Be Prepared, 

 
Teresa Tarkowska-Dudek, President of CESR 
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